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Vision Statement 
We, at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ,  

are committed to obeying the commands God has set forth  
in His Word (the Bible) through: 

Worshipping God 
Evangelizing the unbeliever 

Discipling the believer 
 

 

A t  G l e n c r o s s      
 

Tomorrow, July 30th, all Glencross Ladies are invited to a 
SURPRISE bridal shower for Lavina Giesbrecht starting at 
7:00pm at Ruth Paul’s (#8 Clearview Bay in Winkler). This is 
a food and cleaning supplies shower. Please bring lawn chairs. 
 
Cell Group Restructuring      
Please take time to look at the material on the tables at the 
back of the church and fill out the questionnaire and drop it 
into the box labelled with the study topic of our choice, please 
do so by Aug 5/12 so that we can work toward having it in 
place for fall. 
 
COMING UP         

The program Committee is planning an 
afternoon of baseball followed by a 
wiener roast Sunday, August 19th, 

starting at 3pm at Stanley Park.  Please 
bring buns, wieners and drinks for 
your family and a dessert to share. 

      Coffee and condiments will be provided. 
 

 

http://www.winklerbiblecamp.com/


 
 
 
 
 
Ladies! Looking for a refreshing weekend? Need a time-out from regular life? 
Winkler Bible Camp has what you need. On September 14-15 and 21-22, WBC 
is putting on its annual Women’s Retreats! Come by yourself or with friends, 
and revitalize yourself and your relationship with God through sessions with 
speaker Christie Rayburn, fun activities, and of course, cheesecake! Before 
July 31st the cost is $70 and $80 after that. To register please visit 
www.winklerbiblecamp.com or call 325-9519. 
 
WBC is looking for a part-time cook for weekends and possibly during the 
week as well. The schedule would be based on events happening at camp. 
This is a paid position, and applicants should have some experience working 
with food, and be able to work in a group setting. Please fill out and submit 
the forms found below if you are interested in this position. For more 
information call WBC at 325-9519 
 

He called a little child and had him  
stand among them.  

And he said: “I tell you the truth,  
unless you change  

and become like little children,  
you will never enter the kingdom of heaven. 

Therefore, whoever humbles himself like this 
child is the greatest in the kingdom of heaven. 
And whoever welcomes a little child like this  

in my name welcomes me. “ 
Matthew 18: 2-6 

http://www.winklerbiblecamp.com/


 
Summer Family Challenge:  

Finding  God in the everyday Life of Summer 
 
This year we have taken some ideas from the Thriving Family’s 
Activity Calendars. We are hoping to give you something to grow 
in your faith through everyday summer activities. Visit Thriving 
Family.ca to see extra material. 
 
Week 5: Take an evening walk and enjoy the full moon. Think  

   about and explain to your kids that the light from the     
   moon is reflected from the sun. Tell your children that   
  Jesus is the Light of the World and we reflect His light  
  by our faith and actions. (Matthew 5:16, John 8:12) 

 
Praise & Prayer 

 
‐  Pray for the youth from our congregation serving at Bible 
Camps this summer. Pray for all those speaking at Chapel services 
that God’s truth will be spoken clearly. 
‐  Pray for Peter & Marian as they start as Pastor couple next 
Sunday, August 1st. 
‐ Pray for our Church Leaders as they work on organizing new cell 
groups.  
‐ Pray and consider being involved with a group to fellowship and 
grow together as brothers and sisters in Christ. 
‐ Pray for the Missionary of the week:  

Carl & Pat Whitehead working on Bible Translation into the 
Menya Language in Papua, New Guinea 
 

 
For Bulletin Announcements this week, please call Mariann Klassen at 331-
1251 or email: mariann@mymts.net by Thursday 8:00 p.m. Thank You.   
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